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Die adlige polnische Familie Arsemberk,
eigenes Wappen.







The noble Polish family Arsemberk , own
coat of arms .





Arsemberk family and their
coat of arms.





Katarzyna
Maryinna , about 1680-about
1730, married to Zygmunt Jan Karp Wappen Karp , about 1670-about
1720





carp Jesipowicz , royal
courtier during 1522-1532, in 1522 received royal confirmation, the
right to own manor jatwieskiego and zabielskiego , brought to him
by his wife, Pelagia Hryńkównę , widow of Mordasie Bołoticzu . In
1540 Olona , ​​in Trakai County , acquired the Iliniczowej (Jun.
12, 15, 25 and 39). His son Jan , heir of Hotonia and Birch ,
nobleman , governor Nowodworski 1582 1585 in Alemaniego confirm (M.
131 f 379 and Expr . Lub . 36 f 11). He had a daughter, Katarzyna,
in 1612, the wife of Samuel Magnuszewski ( Perp . Czers . 4 f 199),
and three sons, Józef , Mikołaj and Kazimierz. The latter died
without issue. Józef , son of Jan and Narewka Repli successor ,
Marshal Wolkowysk 1629 died 1637 with Scipionówny , cześnikówny
Grodno , 2nd time Kryštofovo Kopciowa left two sons, Jan (
Kojelavičius called him Piotr) and Stefan. Jan, Lord High Steward
of Warmia -Masuria, heir to Karpovich signed election of Władysław
IV. In 1638 Lisa took a pledge from Ritla (Group branch . ) And in
1637 years left Przewały Grajewski ( Zap . Or. F 36 403). His
daughter Catherine, widow of Casimir Ladislas Komorowski ,
inscribed 1666 20,000 fl . her second husband, Samuel Franciszek
Opackiemu (M. 205 f. 197). His two sons: Józef and Kazimierz who
died young (Jesuit 13 f 80). Both signed with Podlaskie , choice of
Jan Casimir. Józef Chamberlain Bielski 1658 married the heir of
Karpovich , Narewka , Brzostowica wood and brick and Luszniewa ,
the 1st time Halszka Sapieżanką , castellan of Vilnius, 2nd time
Duninówną Rajecké Anna, widow of Christopher Potocki , Lithuanian
cupbearer, had four sons: Christopher Ubalde , Teodor Leo,
Chrysostom and Anthony Stanislaus. Among them: Christopher Ubald ,
heir of Brzostowica bricks, in the district of Grodno, member of
the Bielsko , Elector John III - it was the son of Józef
Chamberlain Bielski who died in 1691 who was with Anne Grotkowski ,
son of Franciszek, a Jesuit and daughter Elizabeth for Samuel
Łazowym , wojskim Grodno, then castellan of Smolensk. Teodor Leon ,
heir of Brzostowica wood royal captain , member of Bielsko signed
the election of King Jan III -go . In 1677, together with his
father in Fediuszkę confirm. Chrysostom , heir of Luszniewa ,
Pierzchowicz and Iwankowicz , in Slonim District , had two sons,
Jan and Franciszek. Jan, the governor polepski , sold armies Grodno
1730 Karpovich and Pierzchowicz inheritance from n Kalinówka
Kuczyńskiemu 1733 for 66,000 guilders (Group Goniadz . ) . Married,
to Kotowiczówną , daughter Hrehorego , catch Lithuanian, had one
son , Mikołaj , oboźnego Słonimski 1748 heir of n Karpovich and
Pierzchowicz 1758 Franciszek , the second son of Chrysostom , heir
of n Iwankowicz , had a son , Stanislaus , the owner of his father
Iwankowicz married equerry Slonimski Jundziłłówną of Constanta. His
sons: Anthony and Haus inic , childless, and Józef , the heir of
Brzostowica brick, together with his son Ignacy, the nobility,
leading to a Chamber of Deputies against Vilnius in 1799 Antoni
Stanislaw, heir of Brzostowica brick and wood. Stefan , the younger
son of Józef , the speaker and the speaker himself wołkowyskiego
Wolkowysk , died in 1657 Mikołaj , the second son of Jan, the royal
courtier and Nowodworski governor, and the governor Chamberlain
Wolkowysk Nowodworski , heir of Rykiowa and Kurtowian in Smudz and
Publan and Nowosiołek in Navahradok province, married with
Skaszewską , daughter of Stanislaus, who testified record for life
1605, died in 1621 his three sons: Stanislaw, secretary of the
king, Elector of Władysław IV. , died childless, Piotr and Stephen
, and daughter Felicyanna . Teaches us has a will from 1619 Mikołaj
Piotr , son of Mikołaj , the heir of Rykiowa , Kurtowian ,
Dunajczyc , Krzyżyłowa and Karoliszek , armies of Wolkowysk ,
completed in 1643 the division of property with his brother Stefan
. Left five sons: father Piotr, Canon of Vilna , who died in 1720
years, Mikołaj Stanislaus, Paul Chrysostom , Stephen Casimir and
Jacob. Among them : Mikołaj Stanislaus , when armies of Novgorod
signed with the province of Trotsky , the election of King Augustus
II. In 1703 he was vojskim upickim . Received kormiałowskie 1702
the municipality, which, however, did not include estates, I was
styled wojskim upickim . In 1710 he received the lease Jodka
awarded , after the death of Jan , Czesnik Samogitian . His son
Józef because wojskowicz upicki 1733 received the district
polepskie . Paul Chrysostom obozny upicki 1708 was chamberlain
upickim 1729 . His two sons, Jacob Ignacy and Stefan, childless.
Jacob Ignacy , the governor płungiański and Szymanski , together
with his wife , received Joan of Godebskis Kryniczyn in 1746 and in
1750 acquired Jurginiszki . Three sons: Casimir, Karol and
Benedict. His daughter probably because starościanką płungiańską
was Felicyanna married Romuald Strutyńskiemu 1767 ensign
brasławskiemu . Kazimierz pokoszowski as governor signed the
Manifesto of 1763 years of the Lithuanian nobility and as governor
pokodzki , together with his brothers, Karol, governor Szymanski
and Benedict, members of the soil upickiej , the election of King
Stanislaw August. 1766 died Karol and the district following
Hryniewicz . Karol a Canon of Vilnius. It was actually Karol canon
and oficyałem Vilnius 1764 years (VL ) , but I think differently.
Benedict, governor and captain płungiański Orscha was ensign
upickim 1765 . Member of the Sejm upickiego four years. He and Chev
. Stanislaus . In 1765, together with his brothers, acquired a
blessing on the Niemen which , after his death, was taken over in
1805 by his son Ignacy. The Carolina Fri . Puzynianki next to son
Ignacy , together with who proved the nobility in 1799 , before
deputacyą Vilnius, produced three daughters : Joanna , for Michał
count Tyszkiewicz , Maryann , in 1828 by Ferdinand Broel - Plater
and Józef , in 1795 by Piotr Potocki , castellan from Lublin.
Ignacy , heir of Johanniszkieli , olbrzymio rich , notorious for
the provisions of the peasant and service , died unmarried 1809
Stefan Kazimierz v. Stefan, ciwun berżański 1697 signed with the
choice of a title of King August II , being a writer and cantonal
Samogitian , 1703 received a life sentence ejragolską lease. In
1704 he was ciwunem szowdowskim , and in 1710 he was and podsędkiem
Samogitian . He died in 1712, married to Barbara Godlewska ,
daughter of Johann Casimir and Catherine Chrzczonowiczówny , had
two sons, Michał and Józef Franciszek Anthony. Jozef Michał , Lord
High Steward of Smolensk , 1703 , received various estates in Smudz
to life imprisonment , the withdrawal of which Andrzej Karpiowi ,
oboźnemu żmudzkiemu received royal consensus in 1710. From 1708 to
1711 written by the secretary of King Stanislaus. When he became a
priest around 1720, the prelate and curator of Vilnius, Trakai
vicar was appointed vicar secretary to the great spiritual
Lithuanian in 1724 bishop of Samogitian 1736 died December 10, 1739
. In 1733 he signed a general confederation of Warsaw (Obl . Warsz
. 422 49 f). His brother Anthony Franciszek, the heir of Rykiowa ,
Horodniczy Żmudź 1710 1719, the judge and parish minor 1726 has
ciwunem last year been ejragolskim . In 1733 he was governor and
polepskim . In the same year signed a general confederation of
Warsaw. Married to Christine Białozorówną , daughter of Karol and
Agnes Gouverneur kiernowskiego Romerówny , was the son of Józef and
his daughter Anna, Józef de Raes . Attribute for him a second
daughter, Helena , who became the third wife of Józef Pac Being a
Samogitian castellan was wrong, I think, because Pac only had two
wives, Helen Białozorównę and Balbina Wołłowiczównę Pac J. Wolff.
Józef , son of Franciszek Anthony , the heir of Karpovich ,
Pierzchowicz , Lesiszcz , Rykiowa and other ciwun ejragolski In
1759 he left three sons: Felicyana , Maurice Franciszek and Ignacy.
Among them : Maurice Franciszek , heir of Rykiowa , Member of
Parliament Samogitian Principality in 1790 . Ignacy, heir to
Gilwicz and other estates, armies and governor polepski Żmudź 1764
then judge the country rosieński 1765 leads to a knighthood in 1799
, before deputy Deputacyą Vilnius, together with his brothers and
his son Hipolit . Felicyan , heir of Karpovich , Post , Lesiszcz
and other earthly judges rosieński in 1780 ensign upicki 1807 the
Carolina Count Broel - Platerówny , had sons : Jan , who died young
, and Eustace . The latter, heir of n Johaniszkieli , saved him by
Ignacy, the son of Benedikt von Rykiowa , Marshall province,
Vilnius 1820 died 1825 married the 1st time Anna Graf Broel -
Platerówną , daughter of the count. Jerzy and Princess Caroline
Giedroicówny , 2 BC the sister of the former (Constanta), left two
sons, Felicyana and Franciszek. Felicyan , heir of Johaniszkieli ,
Gilwicz and other privy councilors , Marshall Province , Kaunas
between 1863-1874 , married to Anna Gilet de la Failette , left
sons , Ignacy , married to Marcelina Hann , sons Ignacy and Eustace
, Eustace , married to Olga von Koniarów who Felicyan and Olga, and
daughters , Maryann , wife of Benedikt Karp and Felicyę , wife of
Józef Simon Meysztowicz , whose marriage took place in 1891
Johaniszkielach Franciszek Felicyana brother , heir of Janiszek ,
Kławan , Nowegomiasta and other schools superintendent provincial
Kaunas , married a one-of v. N. Antonowiczównę , 2nd time
Scholastica Antonowiczównę 's sons, Benedict, married to Maryann
Karpiówną , cousin, Maurice and Józef , married to N. bar.
Drachenfels and daughter Paulina, wife of Wladyslaw Meysztowicz ,
whose marriage took place in 1891 to Johaniszkielach Jacob, who was
the youngest son of Piotr Wojskiego wołkowyskiego cześnikiem
upickim . Stefan , the third son , Mikołaj , in turn left
Chamberlain wołkowyskiego , co-owner and Rykiowa Kurtowian , ciwun
berżański , four sons, Ladislaus, Esquire Carver Brest, Matiasza ,
Captain of the Lithuanian Army, and Christopher Zygmunt. After
Władysław with Jadwiga Treyden Elizabeth , daughter of Gerard ,
heir to estates and groats Dserven in the piltyńskim district , has
two sons , Frederick , a large Lithuanian army and Zygmunt v.
Johann Sigismund, general war commissioner Lithuanian Army, married
to Catherine Maryanne Arsemberkówną . After Sigismund, the third
known for Stefan, he went son Christopher and daughter Maryanna ,
wife of Jerzy gerfalcon , Esquire Carver mścisławskiego . She
testified her testament to 1708 years ( Rosieńs group . ).
Christopher , the governor sugiński , together with his sons :
Christopher and Dydrychem , captain e of the Russian troops and Jan
, a lieutenant of these forces , the nobility , leading to a whole
family from 1799 mentioned Dydrych , son Christopher , became a
captain of the Russian army in the war with Turkey killed. Maryanna
, daughter of Christopher, by Karl Brunnowem ( Teki St. Graf
Kossakowski and J. Wolff). They have no place in this family tree :
Dimitri Karpfen, landowner Grodno Karpiówna 1555 Anna , wife of
Andrzej Koritski 1596 heir of n Niewodnica . Dimitri Karp , 1604
allowance for the court Trakai Lithuanian royal secretary and
governor of podwojewodzy Vilnius 1605 , after widow Katarzyna von
Wiesiołowskis , 1622 received royal consensus to override the
county eyszyskiego Ladislaus. She had not waived it for even 1632
styled governor. Katarzyna Wenceslas Szemetem 1636 1628 Krystyna
for Basil Kazimierz Godebskim , podstolim Pinsk and governor
Bielski . Stefan and Sigismund signed , with the principality
Żmudzki , election of Jan Casimir , and Christopher , clicker
Volkovysk , with Navahradok province , August II election . Anna ,
after Samuel Kazimierz ciechanowicki January 1654 , Czesnik Żmudź
1708 was dead for 1,710 Andrzej Mikołaj , oboźny Żmudź was 1705
years old, Felicyan Paul Horodniczy died in 1710 Żmudź 1726 Józef
armies Żmudź married 1748 Barbara Nagurską . Adam Anthony, Lord
High Steward upicki 1716. Franciszek Carp, a canon of Vilna , and
died 1758 .N. Karp , stable master upicki 1764 .


OEBPS/Images/rId6_edit_139819994163536.jpeg





OEBPS/Images/bod_cover.jpg
The noble Polish family Arsemberk.

Die adlige polnische Familie Arsemberk.






